
A notice to all members of the “Stelco Non-USW Life and 

Health Trust” who also qualify for “ODB” (Ontario Drug Plan) 

 

As you may be aware, the annual $100 deductible fee for the ODB is payable as of 

August 1st of each year.  While our plan pays this annual fee, and we were 

assured by Greenshield that the plan was working properly, we were informed 

yesterday that indeed the program was not working properly, and that our 

members were being asked to pay a 20% co-pay.   We apologize for any 

inconvenience this has caused and thank all of our members that brought this to 

our attention.   Greenshield is diligently working to repair the program and we will 

inform you again when the problem has been fixed.  In the meantime, keep your 

receipts and submit a claim to Greenshield.  You will be reimbursed for your 

expenses. 

 

Your ELHT Trustees 


